
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Crystal Jensen, I am writing you to help address the Senate Bill 284. 
I am a Johnson county resident of Kansas. My mother is blind and uses Newsline 
on a daily basis.  It is most important that all people have full access to 
information.  I am a proponent for the bill.  
Sincerely,  
Crystal Jensen 
 


